
Leland Tiegs 
Radiation Safety Officer 
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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION IV 
1600 E. LAMAR BLVD 

ARLINGTON TX 76011-4511 

September 6, 2019 

SUBJECT: VOID LETTER CONCERNING APPLICATION FOR LICENSE AMENDMENT, 
CONTROL NO. 611906 

Dear Mr. Tiegs: 

This concerns the subject application for an Amendment to your material license and our e-mail 
in which we notified you that the application was deficient, and that certain additional information 
was required. 

By your e-mail dated September 5, 2019 which included a signed letter dated August 13, 2019, 
you notified the agency that you will not be making any changes to your NRC radioactive 
materials license or business at this time and would therefore like to withdraw your license 
amendment request. 

The NRC therefore concludes that you are no longer pursuing this application for an 
amendment. Therefore, you are hereby notified that this application for an amendment has 
been voided without prejudice. This action is without prejudice to the resubmission of an 
application. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Latischa M. Hanson, M.Sc., Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 


